Cristina Amon, Dean

MEMORANDUM 2015-16/20

**To**: Members of the Faculty of Applied Science and Engineering

From: Cristina Amon

**Date**: June 24, 2016

Re: Advisory Committee, Vice-Dean Research – Call for Nominations

Following the announcement of Professor Edward (Ted) Sargent's appointment as Vice-President, International, effective July 1, 2016, he will end his term as Vice-Dean Research on June 30, 2016.

In accordance with the Policy on Appointment of Academic Administrators, I will be forming an Advisory Committee to recommend a Vice-Dean Research. I welcome nominations for membership to this committee, which can be submitted via email to: <a href="mailto:dean.engineering@ecf.utoronto.ca">dean.engineering@ecf.utoronto.ca</a>, and should be received by July 6, 2016. The committee membership will be announced shortly thereafter.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank Ted, on behalf of the entire Faculty, for his outstanding contributions to the research enterprise of the Faculty during his term as Vice-Dean Research.